
From: Rita Conde   
Sent: 22 June 2021 22:07 
To: Caroline Ford <Caroline.Ford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Mohammed Abduljawad   
Subject: Objection: 21/01630/OUT. 

Dear Caroline, 

I would like to strongly Object to this planning application: the conclusion that Charlotte and Braeburn 
Avenues will be able to cope with the massive additional traffic generated is simply wrong: there are 
errors/anomalies in the analysis, and the problem of bottlenecks near the school is not even considered 
(these are getting worse each year): the impact on the local road network will be SEVERE and will strongly 
impact the community. At certain times of the day it's already congested. 

Kind regards, 

Rita Luis 

Elmsbrook resident - phase 3 
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